
Dear Parent/Guardian of Eighth Grade Student,  
 

On the evening of Monday, December 10, 2018 a Board of Education 
meeting will occur. The eighth grade students are asked to attend this 
meeting in correlation to the civics curriculum. The Board of Education 
meeting will take place from 7 PM to 8 PM at Joyce Kilmer School in the 
gymnasium. To ensure the meeting starts on time, I ask that students arrive 
at school at ​6:45 PM​. Attendance at this activity is mandatory for all eighth 
grade students. In addition, all students must be picked up from the 
meeting promptly at 8 PM. Please sign and return the slip below as soon as 
possible. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at any 
time! 
 

Thank you, 
Miss DeFalco  

________________________________________________________ 
Please detach and return this form to Miss DeFalco no later than Friday, 
December 7, 2018. 
 
Student Name:_____________________________________________ 
 
Guardian Name:___________________________________________ 
 
Guardian Signature: ________________________________________ 
 
Emergency contact number :__________________________________ 


